
EMPLOYEE GRIEVANCE / APPEALS  
   
Job difficulties or misunderstandings with fellow employees should be discussed and worked out between 
the employees. If/when discussion is not possible, the employees should discuss it with the supervisor(s).  
If the employee(s) believes a solution is not forthcoming, the employee(s) may make an appointment with 
the Director of Human Resources to discuss the problem. The next course of action would be through the 
Board of Review.  
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